# **Memorial Elementary School**





## **PTO Newsletter**



<u>October 2021</u>

### **Hello Pumpkin!**

The school year is off to a great start and we have hit the ground running! The book fair was a great success and enjoyed by all. Thank you to everyone who volunteered their time and donated toward classroom libraries. Check out what we have coming up for the month of October below.

### **Exciting Events**

Calendar Raffle: We have some great prizes lined up for an entire month of winning! Calendars to sell will be sent home with students soon.

9/27-IO/II Spiritwear: Show your school spirit! Now's the time to order those hoodies and pajama pants you've been eyeing as the weather gets colder. Click the link: <a href="https://xpressionprintsinc.printavo.com/merch/memorial-elementary">https://xpressionprintsinc.printavo.com/merch/memorial-elementary</a>

10/6 (5-8pm) - Dairy Queen Fundraiser: Don't feel like cooking? Head to Dairy Queen for dinner!

10/2 - Custodian Appreciation Day: Show a little love to the people who keep the school and grounds looking so good! The PTO has provided a variety of snacks to show our appreciation for the hard work they do.

10/14 & 15 - School Pictures: Say cheese!

10/22 - Spooktacular: This is always a favorite event and has taken a few forms. This year will be an outdoor walkthrough with trunk or treating! If you are interested in decorating or hosting a trunk, please reach out.

#### **Outdoor Classrooms**

Additional tables have been added to create another outdoor space for the students and teachers. Thank you to the custodial staff and parents for their help in building and moving the tables!

#### **Online Events**

See the PTO website for ongoing fundraisers, including: Amazon Smile, Shutterfly, Box Tops and Coca-Cola Gives. Each of these options support the PTO at no additional cost to you! Does your employer offer to match charitable donations? It's a great way to double your contribution!

#### Be Part of the Team

We are always looking for friends to help! If you are interested in one of the listed events, please let us know. All ideas and skills are welcome. We are currently in need of a photographer for events.

Our next meeting will be held in the library on Wednesday, Oct 13th at 6:30. We look forward to seeing you!

#### **Get In Touch**

# Memorial Elementary School





Reach out with questions, comments, or just to say hi!

Email: MemorialPTOUpton@gmail.com

Website: www.MemorialPTO.org

Facebook: Memorial Elementary School PTO

Twitter: @PtoUpton